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Camden City School District to host Inaugural District Wide Student Art Exhibition

Camden, NJ – Camden City School District is excited to present its inaugural Student Art Exhibition on

Tuesday, May 23, 2023 from 5 PM to 7 PM. The exhibit will be held in the Camden High Campus-Main

Hallway located at 1700 Park Blvd. Camden and will feature artwork created by students in Pre-K through

12th grade.

The student artwork on display represents the creative talents and hard work of our students over the

course of the school year. Visitors to the exhibit will be able to view a diverse range of artwork, including

paintings, drawings, sculptures, mixed media and more.

“This is an incredibly important event for our students, as it showcases their artistic growth and provides

them with a platform to share their talents with the community,” said Katrina T. McCombs, Camden City

State District Superintendent. “We encourage all members of the community to attend this incredible

event and support our young artists.”

The Student Art Show is free and open to the public. Light refreshments will be served.

Who: Camden City School District students, staff, parents, and community members

What: Camden City School District to host Inaugural District Wide Student Art Exhibition

When: Tuesday, May 23, 2023, from 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

Where: Camden High Campus | 1700 Park Blvd. Camden
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